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Year of The Eucharist 
Go out and serve the world through the nourishment of the 

Eucharist. 

Our School Prayer 

Father in heaven, bless our school, the teachers, children and all who work within these walls.  
Dear Holy Spirit stay here with us, so that we may always be wise and good, always doing our 
best, doing harm to no-one and respecting everyone. 
Dear Jesus, when we are happy share our joy, when we are sad comfort us. Father, Son and Holy Spirit 
make our school your home.     Amen 

First Holy Communion 
Please keep the following children in your prayers as they make their First Holy Communion at church    

tomorrow. 
 
Carter Bainbridge     Lucy Bicchiri     Emily Carver 
Oliver Flamson      Sophie Goodall     Sam Graham  
Aiden Gray       Elliot Grimes     Alexander Kimmitt 
Aoife Loughran      Alice Martin     Harriet Pickering 
Luke Rosa       Ella Rowe      Declan Russell  
Ellie Smith       Kourtney Tang     Charlie Tarbitt 
Jose Thevar      Henry Thomson     Jacob Winter 
        Ethan Woroniak 

Queen’s Jubilee Day 
Everyone had a super day on Tuesday 
celebrating the Queen’s Platinum        
Jubilee. Make sure you click on our 
school website to see the photographs. 

Crama 
Please note that there will be NO crama after 
school next week as the staff will be on Holy Island 

Holy Island 
Our Year 6 children will be spending all of next week on Holy 
Island. We hope they have lovely weather. 

Bamburgh 
Year 2 children will be spending Tuesday 14th 
June at Bamburgh and Seahouses as part of their 
class topic. 

Dance Festival  
The children in Year 1 have been   
working extremely hard with Miss  
Wilson and Mrs Bowden and will be 
taking part in the Gateshead Dance  
Festival on Wednesday 15th June. 

Year 1 Coffee Morning 
We would like to invite Year 1 parents to 
our informal coffee and chat morning on 
Friday 17th June. 
The hall doors will be open from       
8.30 a. m. - 9.30 a.m. and we would love 
to see you all there. 

Year 4 Mass 
Children in Year 4 will be leading the 
Parish Mass on Thursday 23rd June at 
9.10 a.m. All are  welcome to attend. 

School closed 
A reminder that school will be closed on Friday 1st    

July and Monday 11th July. 





Blaydon Races 
Well done to everyone who took part in the Blaydon Races. 

Children and parents had a great time. As you can see Fearne 
and her brother rode their bikes alongside the adults race.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Apologies - Last weeks football article was about Max Malia and not Max Robinson. Sorry Max. 

Spotlight on…….. 

Dates for your diary so far: 

14th June - Year 2 visiting Seahouses and Bamburgh 
20th/23rd June Year 6 at Newburn Activity Centre 
23rd June - Year 4 Mass 
24th June - Year 6 Transition day at St Thomas More 
24th June - Cycling Skills Year 5  
28th June - Year 6 visiting Emmaus Youth Village 
29th June - Whole class photographs 
30th June - Theatre group for KS 1 - ‘The Jungle Book’ 
4th July - Reception Welcome Evening for new parents 
5th July - Nursery Welcome Evening for new parents 
8th July - KS2 Athletics Festival at Gateshead Stadium 
11th July - Inset Day - School closed to children 
14th July - Year 4 Mass 
20th July - Leavers Assembly 
21st July - Leavers Mass 

Spotlight on…… 
Would you like to celebrate 
and share the talents and 
achievements of your child? Please click 
on the link below that will take you to a 
form to complete. 
https://forms.gle/9cWTqxTKghhtYsit5  

Summertime  
Now that the sun has started to shine, can I please remind    
parents about a few seasonal issues. Children must remember 
to bring a water bottle into school each day to keep hydrated in 
the warm weather and during P.E. lessons. They may bring in 
sunscreen if they are able to apply it themselves, but they must 
be aware that they can NOT share it as some children have   
allergies to sunscreen. For smaller children an all day cream 
applied at home before they come into school is advised. 
We have also noticed that the pollen count is high lately, could 
we recommend that children take medication before they come 
into school. Any medication that needs to be taken throughout 
the day must be in a named container and parents need to fill in 
a medicine form at the office. 

Pay 360 Maintenance 
Please note that on Thursday 16th June 

from 1.00 p.m. till 5.00 p.m. Pay 360 will 
be offline due to essential maintenance. 

Missing P.E. kit 
Can you please check your child has 
brought home the correct P.E. bag. It is 
easily done as they all look the same. If 
you do discover a different bag under the 
stairs, in the car or in ’ the bedroom’ can 
you please return to the school office. 
Thank  you.  

Sports Days 
Unfortunately we are unable to host our 
traditional sports afternoons this year. 
Following a risk assessment of our field, 
it has come to our attention that the ter-
rain on the field prevents us from hosting 
competitive sports. 
We will be organising in-house, fun 
sporting activities throughout the day so 
children can still have a ‘fun afternoon’. 
We apologise for any inconvenience 
caused and will re-address this in       
readiness for next year. 

The Chorister Experience  -  Sunday 3rd July  

A free opportunity for boys and girls in Years 2 - 6 to           
experience being a Cathedral Chorister for an  afternoon.       
To book a place for your child please email :                            
music@newcastlecathedral.org.uk 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F9cWTqxTKghhtYsit5&data=05%7C01%7Chazelamandagreen%40gateshead.gov.uk%7C9e69aabc9c14414cddbe08da3805ba1c%7C09fbb97943174d219cb6e58811169cd8%7C0%7C0%7C637883894491213206%7CUnknown%7CT


Coffee and Chat Mornings 
Before the end of this academic year, we would like to 
invite all parents into school  for a coffee and chat. 
This will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s 
current class teacher as well as their new teacher for the 
next academic year. 
 








